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Note: Please be on the lookout for additional signage that has been placed on side streets to help 
discourage trucks from driving down local roads. Hopefully, the addition of these signs will help ease 
some of the congestion we have been having through side streets.  

Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we continue to Rebuild Tipton 

Storm Sewer 
The contractor continued to install 42” storm sewer 
up Cedar Street with completion of two new manhole 
structures, as well as two new catch basins. The storm 
sewer work is now complete up through the 
intersection at First Street.  

Embankment Area along HWY 38 
Crews have finished grading the trail 
embankment along the highway. There is still 
some work to do in the slopes, but the trail 
corridor itself is ready for to be finished with 
asphalt millings. The millings were recycled 
from Cedar Street as part of the project.   


